
 

 

Parent Forum Meeting: 1/19/16 

Officers present: 3 (Megan Swann, Susan Hynds, Kerri O’Boyle) 

Attendees: 7 

Due to the low attendance of the meeting, regular agenda topics were not covered. Those present 

explored ways of recruiting more parents to take a more active role in the Parent Forum and to increase 

volunteers for special events ie. Bingo and our upcoming Field Day. 

Steve Kurilla, music teacher, is planning to offer a spring Bells Club, Glee Club and possibly a 2nd Ukulele 

Club later in the schoolyear.  

The next Parent Forum meeting is scheduled for February 23, 2016 at 6:15pm. 

 

 

 


